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Dear Member, 
This winter, to protect the course during adverse weather conditions, the club is 
introducing a traffic light system for the use of trolleys and buggies. 
 
Below is a copy of the traffic lights system, which will be positioned outside of the Pro 
Shop. A disc will indicate the ruling of the day based on the course conditions. This 
information will also be available on the green-keepers recorded telephone message, 
the ClubV1 App and on the Club Website home page (within the course status bar). 
 
The main addition to our normal winter rules is the introduction of hedgehog / winter 
trolley wheels. This is to protect the course from compaction and sliding trolley wheel 
damage. This ruling is adopted by the majority of golf clubs in the UK. 
 
Hedgehog wheel sleeves will be available from the pro-shop from October 23rd at a 
discounted member rate of £30 fitted (over your original trolley wheels). Also, 
PowaKaddy and Motocaddy winter wheels can be ordered via the pro-shop at 
discounted rates. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Easingwold Golf Club Management Team 
 
 

 


